
 

 
 

 

  The Town of Greenfield and Greenfield Fire District are working together for the  

safety of the residents of the Town of Greenfield. In case of an emergency, would emergency 

services be able to find your house? Can your house number be seen from the road? The following 

are suggestions from the Town and Fire District to help to find you in case of an emergency. 

 

Standards for Display of Address Numbers 

 

 
A number shall be prominently placed at least 4 feet above 

ground height on the front roadside of every house, 

mobile home and structure located on the property. 

 

 
 

Mailboxes shall be marked with a 4 inch reflective 

house/structure number on both sides. 

 

 
If a house/structure is not visible from the road and no 

mailbox is beside the driveway a sign or number post 

shall be erected. 

 

 
Please be sure that the numbers are visible from the road 

and are not obstructed by trees or shrubs. 

 

 

  IF you have any questions, please contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 518-893-7432, 

extension 300 or 301.  

 
 

 
 


